Debbie Campbell

From: planning_admin@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk

Sent: 13 May 2021 15:50

To: Planning Admin

Subject: New comments for application R/2021/0316/VC

New comments have been received for application R/2021/0316/VC at site address: LAND AT FORMER SOUTH BANK
WORKS; GRANGETOWN PRAIRIE; BRITISH STEEL AND WARRENBY AREA - FORMER METALS RECOVERY AREA

from Engineers (Local Lead Flood Authority) Lyndsey.Hall@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk
Address:

Comment type:

No Objection

Comments:

The LLFA would offer no objection to the proposed variation of condition 2. The FRA and Drainage strategy as
updated shall be conditioned as approved documents and development shall be carried out in accordance.

Case Officer:
Mr D Pedlow



